
20th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 2 Pirate Day - Monday 7th October 2024

We are very pleased to inform you that we have arranged a Pirate experience day onMonday 7th October. This event
will form part of our Geography and Writing learning this term and will give the children the opportunity to explore
what life as a pirate may be like! During the day children will take part in a treasure hunt as well as a range of craft
and team work activities.

Dress Up!

Your child is welcome to wear a pirate costume or outfit to school on this special day. Please make sure any
removable parts of the costumes are labelled and do not allow your child to bring props into school on this day.

Questions?

If you have any questions about the event, please don't hesitate to speak with your child's class teacher.

We're looking forward to a fun-filled day that will allow the children to explore our pirate and map topic more closely.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Walter and Miss Wright
Year 2 Class Teachers


